4th December 2015

Edition 11

Christ Church Contact



Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parents / Carers,

I would like to inform you that at the end of this term Mrs Henning, who is one of our longest serving members of staff, will be retiring. We wish her a happy and relaxing retirement and would like to thank her for all her hard work and commitment she has shown the Christ Church community over the years.

Ania Vaughan Head Teacher

Dates for week commencing 7th December 2015

Mon 7th Dec - Year 5 & 6 trip to the Science Museum - Please arrive for school at 8.30am

Mon 7th Dec - Foundation Stage - Road Safety Session for Parents:

- AM Nursery & Reception 9.35am
- Pm Nursery 1.00pm

Tues 8th Dec - Drop in Session with the Head Teacher - 9.00am

Weds 9th Dec - Christmas Dinner Day -Christmas jumpers can be worn with school uniform Thurs 10th Dec - Foundation Stage Christmas Party

Golden Book

Congratulations to the children who have been entered into the Golden Book this week.

Tommy F - Horowitz Class

Alex G - Horowitz Class

Emily M - Horowitz Class

Leni N - Horowitz Class

Harvey D - Horowitz Class

Amy G - Tolkien Class

Lyra R - Hargreaves Class

Kobe D - Hargreaves Class

Chloe P - Hargreaves Class

Poppy G - Hargreaves Class

Alice R - Hargreaves Class

Martha 5 - Hargreaves Class

Austin 5 - Hargreaves Class

Max S - Carle Class

Lilly D - Carle Class

Christmas Jumper Day - 9th Dec

Children have been invited to wear their Christmas jumper on Wednesday 9th December. Please note that normal uniform is required but sweatshirts / cardigans may be replaced with a Christmas jumper.







Security at Christ Church

Please can we remind you that the front gate of the playground should be locked between 8.55am - 3.00pm, the gate does not automatically close so please make sure you close it properly, when leaving / entering the playground. Thank you

Reporting an absence

All absences must be reported to the school office by 9.30am on the first day of absence (9.15am for lone walkers) and followed up with a letter upon their return. Absences can be reported in person, by telephone, email or via the Schoolgateway. Please remember to state the reason for absence, as this needs to be logged on the register.

School Payments

Please may we remind you that all payments coming into school should be brought directly to the school office or left in the red box outside the office and not sent via the children or Nursery. Correct money should be placed in an envelope clearly marked with the child's name, class and what the money is for.

Head Lice

We have had a number of cases of head lice reported throughout the school. Please check your child's hair regularly. For more information you can visit. www.nits.net or phone their helpline on 01908 561 928.

A Fairytale Christmas

Get in the festive mood with Hertford Symphony Orchestra and their choirs featuring music from: Swan Lake, Frozen, Home Alone and carols.

3pm Sunday 13^{th} December 2015 Drill Hall, Ware.

Tickets: £12 adults, £6 children / students, family ticket £30.

Tickets available from:

 Hertford Tourist Information Centre: 01992 584322

Ticket reservations: 01279 466653

• Online: <u>www.wegotickets.com</u>

